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VFW Post 6824
1468 Haighs Pond Road

Rome PA  18837

March 2012
I think we have had a successful year.
Again, I would like to thank everyone for your support so far this year.
I am addressing this newsletter to the Regular members of VFW Post 6824.
Tuesday, March 6th 2012, 1900 hrs (7 pm) are nominations of officers for the Home Association.

Wednesday, March 14th 2012, 1900 hrs (7 pm) are nominations of officers for Regular VFW officers.
Tuesday, April 4th 2012. 1900 hrs. (7 pm) are elections for the Home Association.

Wednesday, April 11th 2012, 1900 hrs. (7 pm) are elections for the Regular VFW officers. 
I encourage each and every Regular VFW member to show up to the March-April meetings.

Just a reminder: ANYONE can VOLUNTEER at the VFW. I would like to see more involvement from the regular members and I am open to suggestions on how to make this happen.
WE NEED your new 911 address and e-mail address.   We will be sending the newsletter by
 e-mail.

You can e-mail updates to me at:     shakes151@frontiernet.net
I received a phone call from a family member of Mr. George Crawford

                                                                                                              6928 Montrose Tpke

                                                                                                              Owego, NY  13827

Mr. Crawford will be 89 years young on March 21, 2012. He has not been feeling well and the family thought it would be nice if we could fill his mailbox with birthday cards.
If you have info that you want put in the newsletter let us know.
Still looking for a volunteer newsletter editor!
Upcoming Events:
We are in the process of building a website for the VFW

March- Date TBD- Flag Retirement Ceremony with the Scouts 
March 6 – Nominations for Home Association Officers
March 14th , 6pm - Area Agency on Aging will be at VFW for presentation on available service they offer– 7pm - Nomination of Regular VFW Officers
April 1st, 2-4pm – Children’s Easter Gathering

April 3rd- Elections of Home Association Officers          
April  11th– Election of Regular VFW Officers 
Spring Turkey Shoots- April 29, May 6 & 13- Noon 
May 9th – Installation of Officers               Fifteen Home Association Applications available

                  Roadside Cleanup (date TBD)
May 25 & 26- Buddy Poppy Sales- Need at least two volunteers per location- you choose   your times to be there:          
             Rome Dandy/Bank                 LeRaysville Bank               Little Meadows Bank                                                                                       
May 28th – Memorial Day Ceremonies’-Need eight regular members and one lady auxiliary  

                      South Warren- 11am             Darling – 1pm            Warren Center – 3pm
June- Veterans Day Picnic 
Annual Golf Tournament  
Warren Center Parade

Chain of Command for VFW Post 6824
Commander-Sheila E. Hakes       570-247-7135      
shakes151@frontiernet.net
Sr. Vice Commander-Jack Hartzel   570-395-0227     

Jr. Vice Commander- LeRoy Hoover   
Quartermaster/Adjutant-Steven D. Hakes Sr. 570-247-7135 shakes151@frontiernet.net
Hall Steward-Paul Owen 744-2154
Ladies Auxiliary

President- Diane Elliot                                             Vice President-Gert Rockefeller
Jr. Vice President-Anne Easterbrook                       Treasurer-Cathy Edsell

Secretary-Vickie Moore
Home Association
President- Glenn Owen-570-744-2028     Vice President-Paul Owen-570-744-2154
Treasurer- Steven D. Hakes Sr. 570-247-7135

Club Manager-Brenda Clark-570-744-2217

VFW -570-744-2215
Club Hours of Operation:

Monday- CLOSED

Tuesday-Thursday-6pm-

Friday-3pm-
Saturday-Sunday-Noon-
THE CLUB WILL CLOSE AT THE DESCRETION OF THE BARTENDER DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER.  After consulting with one of the following Commander/Home Association President/Manager.
Regular Members and Ladies Auxiliary Meeting- 2nd Wednesday of each month except Feb. & July. No meeting.
Home Association Meeting- 1st Tuesday of each Month except Feb. & July. No meeting.

The hall is available for rent:

4 hours-$100.00 for members    $125.00 for non-members    $50.00 clean-up deposit

We also have tables, chairs and other items available for a donation to the relief fund. For more info contact the Hall Steward, Bar Manager, or the Commander.
2

